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Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

331 Forest Ave - Sign & Awning permit 2017-01653 

Jason Thaxter <thaxter@gmail.com> Thu, Oct 26, 2017 at 2:08 PM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Sorry, I was talking with the fire inspector when you called.

Weird, but I can see the signature in the lease.  It seems PDF form fields with signatures are glitchy with some readers. I
will scan a printed version for you when I get back to the store.

Regarding the awning, we are just covering the graphics on the existing awning. Since the existing graphics were made
by removing the blue coloring from the fabric, the cover up will not be back lit. Your dimensions sound correct, and it does
wrap around the corner.

I thought the awning was pictured with my application, but I will make sure to include a picture when I send the signed
lease pages.

Thank you!
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